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This months Programme 

6th Sept, No International 

Committee.  Speaker Roger Byrom 

on the Rotary Foundation. 

13th Sept, Braunton Academy 

Students to talk about Rugby 

Sponsorship with Jamie Frickleton 

Head of PE. This meeting starts at 

11.45. Community Committee 

Meeting. 

20th Sept. Speaker, Trish Parsons 

who will tell us about the 

Community Network Proposal. We 

shall also meet invited guests as 

part of a recruitment exercise. 

27th Sept.  Club Council with a 

Business Meeting. 

4th October, Speaker Marie Ash will 

talk about Mental Health Issues in 

Braunton 

See Dates for your diary below for 

more Club activities this month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Edited Message from Kira Farm 

Student Susan.  

This month Susan 

tells us of the 

visits from 

overseas 

students, who 

come to help out 

on the farm. This month they hosted 25 

students from the UK who have been 

experiencing life on the farm. Susan also 

tells us that on visits to Kampala the traffic 

is very difficult and delays the return trip 

home. (Sounds a bit like Braunton in 

August!!!)  

Maize grown in her garden will feed her 

family for 3 months. Susan sends her best 

wishes and thanks, 

 

 
 

Birthdays this Month 

Jenny Watts 1st September 

Pam Bone 8th September 

John Bone 18th September 

Anniversaries 

Terry and Gill Webber 3rd September 

John and Anne Masterson 5th September 

Bill and Shirley Harvey 6th September 

Ray and Lola Hanson 27th September 

 

 

Stewards and Graces this Month 

6th Sept Chris Cork 

13th Sept Ben Crawford 

20th Sept Garry Dadds 

27th Sept Alan Jones 

4th Oct John Lain 

All subject to change 
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Games day at Beara Farm, courtesy 

of Chris and Doreen Nicholas 

 

 

 

 

It’s a 

winner. 

 

  Supper Time, games night a 

success with members of Caen 

Rotary Club joining in.        

Donations made this month 

Water Aid £250.00 

Vivian Moon Centre £250.00 to help with 

maintenance, 

 

 

Golf Ball 

Race 

raises  

just short 

of 

£600.00 

this year. 

Another good result. Well done Community 

Committee and especially Michael Zeal 

Braunton Army 

Cadets at our 

ladies night gave 

a very interesting 

presentation on 

their activities, 

the club donated £250.00 for equipment 

President Ray 

presenting a 

cheque for 

£1,500.00 to 

Braunton 

Volunteer 

Group 

Chairman Dr Peter Simms. 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 16th September Bingo at the Parish 

Hall  

Early Warning, Christmas Open Air Carol 

Service on the Green 15th December 

 

Find and like and share The 

Rotary Club of Braunton on 

Facebook 


